enhanctag the lives of chikdrel w th spewcai needs in Michigan since 1994

MEMORANDUM

DATE: June 12 2019

T10: Local Health Departments and Other Interested Parties;
FROM: Mardia Franks, CSN Fund Coordinator

SUBJECT: Ceiling and Stair Lifts and Vehicle Accessiliility Devices

The Children with Special Needs (CSN) Fund weuld like te make lecal health depaitrrents, families, and
ether interesied paities aware of recent changes affecting applications for ceiling and stair fifts and
vehicle accessibility devices.

Due te the high volurre of requests, our Ceiling and Stair Lift Project is clesed fer 2019. The special grant
received from the Rollin M. Gerstacker Feundatien has been fully exhausted, and furds are no longer
available to support ceiling or stair lift requesis through the remainder of Fiscal Year(FY}2019. The CSN
rFund plans to seek funding to centinue this project in FY2820.

The CSN Fund has akereceived an especiafly high number of requests for vehicle accessiblity devices. At
the recommendation >f the CSN Fund Advisory Comm ittee, this funding categoiy hasbeen increased te
respend to the high demand. Families may centinue te submit applicatiens fer vehicle accessibility
devices.

Toprevent unnecessary delays, all applicants.are encouraged to carefully read the application guidelines
and instructiens, and include ali required documentation. For more information or te dewnload an
application, ptease viit bvww_michig@gov&mfund or centact CSN Fund staff by calling (517} 241-7420

eor email csnfund@ michiigan.gov.
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